## Oxendon House Newsletter November 2019

Now that the nights are drawing in, we are celebrating the winter months and the steady stream of events! We ended October on a high with our fantastic Halloween themed day, which proved to be a great success! A massive thanks to the staff and the residents for getting so involved and really entering into the spooky spirit of things.

November and December will see more themed days, as well as being the first month with our brand new Movies and Sports lounge, details of which can be found overleaf...













We are looking forward to more themed days in November and December, please get in touch with Henry (via

activities.oxendon@jasminehealthcare.co.uk)







